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5th July 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As you know the NEU has called for its members to take industrial action both today and Friday. This 
dispute is between the NEU and the government. Our initial plans were to attempt to have at least one 
day of in school provision for all children during this time. Unfortunately, due to health and safety issues 
we will not be able to carry out our initial plans for Friday 7th July.  
 
Therefore, on Friday we will only be able to offer in school provision for Year 10 students only.  The 
academy will be closed to students in Years 7, 8 and 9.  I do apologise for the late changes to these plans 
and the inconvenience this causes. This decision is due to circumstances outside of our control. We will 
offer online resources for students to continue learning and we look forward to welcoming all students 
back to the academy on Monday 10th July. 
 
It is my sincerest hope that the professional organisations and the government will be able to come 
together to resolve this dispute soon so our children can be in school where they belong.  Again, I do 
apologise for this late change to our plans. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Richard McGuire 
Principal 
 

 


